
 

Willandra Primary School 

Transition to Kindergarten 2024 

 
Do you have a child who is entering Kindergarten in 2025? If yes, enrol in our Transition to Kindergarten 
Class.  

The first session will commence in Term 1, Week 6, Thursday 7th March and conclude in Term 2, Week 9, 
Thursday 13th June.  

This program is run by our ECE Coordinator, Mrs Gaye Marwood-Bush to develop and enhance the skills and 
knowledge required for your child to transition into Kindergarten. The sessions will take place at Willandra 
Primary School on Wednesdays from 8.30-10.30am in the library. Parents will be required to stay with their 
child/children as part of the program. Please note that younger siblings are not able to attend. We ask for 
a gold coin donation to help cover the cost of craft materials. 

We have a limited number of places available so please print and complete the form below and return to the 
school office by Week 5, Wednesday 28th February, along with current immunisation statement and birth 
certificate. No late forms can be accepted. You will be emailed prior to the starting date if your child has 
been given a place.   

It is an enrolment requirement that immunisation records must be supplied to the office. These must not be 
older than 2 months. You can download these from myGov or by attending a Medicare Service Centre. 

Please note this is not an enrolment for 2025. Do not enrol unless you are planning on attending these 
sessions as you will be taking the place of people who would like to attend. 

Gaye Marwood-Bush 

ECE Coordinator 

Child’s name ______________________________________ 

Parents name _____________________________________ 

Email ___________________________________________ (please print very clearly) 

Phone Number ____________________________    Mob ______________________________ 

Address ______________________________________________________________________ 

Medical Issues _________________________________________________________________ 

 

  


